
 

Memorandum  

Date: February 26, 2018 
 
To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County 

of Santa Barbara  
 

From: Scott D. McGolpin, Public Works Director 
 
Subject: Withdraw Item Request, A-25,  
 File No. 18-00125: Construction of 2017/18 North County Pavement 

Rehabilitation Project No. 820678N in the Third, Fourth, and Fifth 
Supervisorial Districts. 

 
CC: Chris Sneddon, Deputy Director, Public Works - Transportation 
 Matt Pontes, Deputy Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 
Public Works requests the Board of Supervisors withdraw the above referenced 
item from the February 27, 2018 Agenda. Expenses incurred during emergency 
response and recovery from the January 9, 2018 debris flow has significantly 
affected the Road Fund.  
 
Between the recent debris flow event and the 2017 storm events (from which the 
Department still has not received most FEMA reimbursement) over $10M in 
costs will be incurred. This does not include another estimated $11M in 
permanent restoration repairs for the debris flow as well. As a result, the 
Department requests your Board postpone this item until a full discussion of 
financial options can be had with the CEO and your Board. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 805-568-3010. 
 
Thank you 
 

 


